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Welcome to 200fingersandtoes, 

 

I am so glad you are ready to do some reflecting on your personal homeschool. I am glad you 

chose to do it with me. I want this year to be the very best year you've ever had in your 

homeschool. It is easy to get overwhelmed and bogged down in the details, but I want to 

encourage you to pull up a chair and find a quiet place once a week.  

 

Join me for the next six months and explore some simple ideas. Spend a few minutes every 

week to reflect on these lessons and invest some intentional time to life plan. We lesson plan 

and we curriculum shop but sometimes in living, we coast when we could be steering. I want t 

encourage you to be looking for ways that you can grow in love with your family and enjoy these 

middle years. 

 

My best wishes and please share your comments anytime. I can’t wait to hear from you. 

 

Amber 

 

 

 

In Due Season 

Lesson 1 

 

Unique ways to show love to our children in our homeschool 

 

 

1.  Am I allowing distractions to interrupt school time? How can I do a better job guarding this     

time? 

 

 

 

 

2.  What are my child’s unique interests? 

 

 

 

 

 

3.  Am I taking their interests into consideration when planning our school year. 

 

 

 

 

 

4.   What are creative ways I have incorporated my child’s interests and how did they respond? 


